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Announcements 

L auren Unternahrer is in need 
of volunteers to help watch 
children during Foster Care 
training on November 9 at the 
church from 9-12. Please contact 
her if you can help. 

 

7235 W 100 N

Shipshewana, IN 46565

260-768-4240

shoresaints@gmail.com

http://shorechurch-in.org

Facebook: @shorechurch.in

Instagram: @shorechurch.in

YouTube: Shore Church Media


Lead Pastor: 

Nic Raber 
Pastor of Youth & Family: 
Lance Miller 
Administrative Assistant:

Kim Mishler 
Leadership Team:  

Jared Berkey, Eugene Bontrager, 
Kevin Lambright, Vicki Mowery, 
Stephanie Roth & Mike Unternahrer





Monday, Wednesday, Friday 

 9 a.m. - 3 p.m.


Article Deadline for the Shoreline:

Wednesday morning by 9 a.m.


                          

Shoreline

• Steve Christner - cancer 

• Judy Dintaman - stroke

• Ryan Duckworth - recovering from 

work injury

• Karson Hochstetler - health issues

• Todd Hostetler family - grief

• Ava Miller - Zambia trip

• Mark Mishler -continued healing

• Ryland Pittenger-Dylans nephew - 

Leukemia


 Loving God - Loving Others

“Prayer is nothing else than being on terms of friendship with God.”
—Teresa of Avila

mailto:shoresaints@gmail.com
http://shorechurch-in.org
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Rod and Kathy Snider have moved to 
Goshen! Here is their new address 
(when they’re not camping!).

1801 Greencroft Blvd. 

Apartment 428

Goshen, IN 46526

If you are new to 
Shore Church and 
would like to meet 
the Leadership 
Team and learn 
more about Shore 
Church life, please 
sign up in the 

lobby today for the November 17 
meet and greet. Lunch will be 
provided in the Fellowship Hall 
before the meeting that takes place 
after Sunday school.


T he Fall Church Business meeting is 
slated for November 21, 2024 at 6 p.m. 
An Agenda/packet will be in your 
mailboxes prior to the meeting. Please 
prayerfully consider the agenda and 
your attendance at the meeting. 

C lass 28 enjoyed a delicious meal 
after Sunday school last Sunday. 
Thank you Class 22. We appreciated 
it so much.

T he Stewardship commission 
wants to extend a heartfelt thank you 
to those who volunteered to mow the 
grass at the Cabin. Thank you to 
Lavon Miller, Gaven Miller, Mike 
Unternahrer, Fred Unternahrer, 
Shannon Schrock, Kevin Schrock 
and Jr. Raber. Also a special thank 
you to Galen Miller who mowed the 
drive, parking lot and west field the 
whole summer. This is so helpful to 
us. The lawns looked so nice for our 
guests. Thank you!

T he MCC Relief Sale Committee 
thanks all those who donated to the 
Relief sale this year and participated 
in the Coins that Count project. We 
were so blessed to have these items 
donated from Shore family to help 
those in need around the world.

• Quilt

• 2 Comforters

• 3 wall hangings

• 12 rag rugs

• 3 pies

• 6 plates of cookies

• 4 cakes

• 5 plants

• 42 jars of jam

These items raised approximately 
$8121.00. When added to the coins 
that count donation of $3,748.00, 
Shore alone raised a  grand total of 
$11,869.00! 

Thank you!

Stewardship Report 
October 27, 2024


General                                  $8928.85

Class 22                                  $100.00

Class 23                                  $150.00

Class 24	 	              $405.00

Class 25                                    $90.00

Sharing One Hope 	               $45.00


October 27, 2024  
Attendance:                      226  
Adult Sunday school:      123 
Primary Class:                   53     


